
City Clerk’s Office

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The regular meeting of the Beverly Hills City Council Liaison/Strategic Planning
Committee scheduled for 5:00pm on Thursday, April 18, 2019 has been cancelled.
Moving forward, these meetings will occur monthly on the 2’ Monday of each month
starting at 5:00pm.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for 5:00pm on Monday, May 13, 2019 in the
Council Chamber at Beverly Hills City Hall, 455 North Rexford Drive, Beverly Hills, CA
90210.

LOURDES SY-RODRIGUEZ

Assistant City Clerk

Posted: April 15, 2019
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